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From: Kelly Caldwell
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: Opposing Bill 2595
Date: Monday, March 04, 2013 11:53:14 AM


Hello Representative,


I am concerned that this bill is being used as an attempt to
criminalize free speech and political activism within the context of
forestry related topics.


Current laws are adequate. Why is such a bill necessary? What is the
intention of the bill?


I oppose this bill  2595 to creates crime of interference with state
forestland management in the second degree.


Thank you,
Kelly Caldwell
4615 SE Sherman
Portland OR 97215
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